
 
 

Mussey Township 
Regular Meeting 
June 14, 2023 

 
 

Supervisor Downey called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Bruce Downey (Supervisor), Sheila McDonald (Clerk), Deborah 
Lewis (Treasurer), and Monica Standel (Trustee) were present.  Brad Humphrey (Trustee) was absent.  Three (3) guests were 
present.   
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
A motion was made by Lewis and supported by Standel to approve the regular May 10th meeting minutes and the special June 
6th meeting minutes.  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 
John Cacaj was present to address his blight on his Miller Road property.  A motion was made by Standel and supported by 
McDonald to reduce his $300 violation by $100 per month if progress is being shown.  If all of the blight is removed within 90 
days, the $300 violation will be removed.  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried. 
 
Zoning Enforcer’s Report – Report submitted. 
 
Old Business: Discussion held on Columbarium at the Capac Cemetery 
 
New Business:  Culvert replacement on Martin Road and design/survey for Martin Road – Need more information. 
 
A motion was made by Standel and supported by Lewis to approve the 2023 Parks and Recreation Request for Local Millage 
Distribution as presented.  Motion carried.  Motion carried. 
 
Building Department: Monthly report submitted.   
 

Capac Youth Sports Committee:  NA 
 

Cemetery Board: We will be working on straightening more stones in the Capac Cemetery 
 
Clerk’s Report:  A motion was made by Standel and supported by Humphrey to approve the June bills (General Fund 97208-
97237, Fire Fund #9367-9401, Bond Fund #2695-2698).  Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.  
 
Fire Department Report: Submitted & discussed.   
 
Planning Commission Report:  Minutes submitted 
 
Treasurers Report:  A motion was made by Standel and Humphrey to approve the Treasurer’s report as presented. 
Unanimous vote.  Motion carried.   
 
A motion was made by Standel and supported by McDonald to adjourn the meeting at 8:22 p.m.  Unanimous vote.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Submitted by  
Sheila McDonald, Clerk 


